
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2024-M-028 

 

Subject: Fire Pump Subsidy 

Agenda Date: February 8, 2024  

Attachments: Subsidy Package 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami hereby receives 
report 2024-M-028; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council direct staff to bring this forward to the Budget Committee and start a 2024 
list to track those who have expressed interest in the order they are received. 
 
INFORMATION 

 
In 2014, Council passed the following resolution: 
 

WHEREAS the Municipality of Temagami Council adopted the Lake Temagami Fire Protection Report as 
a permanent record of the research and analysis on the matter on January 30, 2014;  
 
AND WHEREAS Council also selected options #3 and #4(a) as the preferred methods of addressing the 
matter;   
 
AND WHEREAS Council directed that the General Government and Finance Advisory Committee develop 
a financial plan for the chosen option and further directed that staff develop the policies and procedures 
necessary for implementation of the options chosen;   
 
AND WHEREAS Council has committed $20,000 in the 2014 Budget for implementation of a Fire Pump 
Subsidy Program;   
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council acknowledges receipt of report No. 2014-065;   
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council approves the Fire Pump Subsidy Program as outlined in the report and the 
associated attachments of $400 towards the purchase of the Honda WH20X pump up to a maximum of 50 
pumps in 2014;   
 
AND FURTHER THAT staff send the details of the program to all cottage associations in Temagami for 
distribution to its members, make all details available on its website and post the information in locations 
throughout the Municipality to increase public knowledge of the program. 

 
This program has now been running for 10 years and has significant interest on a yearly basis. Over the 
last several years, Council has allocated $4,000 in the budget, with the option to increase this amount if 
the interest exceeds 10 applicants. The attached criteria, application form and waiver have been used 
yearly. 
 
We have received interest from a couple of residents in this program for 2024. We are recommending 
that Council direct staff to bring this forward to the 2024 Budget Committee .  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sabrina Pandolfo 


